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Greetings and welcome back! 
 
This week, in Latin, the 6th graders continue to work their way through chapter 7. 
There will be a vocabulary quiz on Wednesday and a chapter test on Friday. 
 
 In 7th & 8th grade Latin, we began chapter 10. We will be working through this 
chapter in the coming week. 
 
In 6th grade science, I introduced and explained the element brochure project. 
Hopefully all the 6th graders brought it home with them as it is a project that must 
be done at home. The due date for that project is January 26th. Let me know if you 
have any questions. 
 
In 7th grade science, we will begin Earthworm dissection on Monday with a test 
over the Earthworm on Friday.  
 
The 7th graders will need to declare their science fair project problem statement by 
Friday, January 26th. I talked about what is expected yesterday and I will 
continue the process next week.  
 
In 8th grade science, the students launched their bottle rockets, with raw eggs, on 
Thursday with great results! Not all the eggs survived reentry, but we did have a 
few exciting moments! The 8th graders will begin their Marble Machine project 
next week. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
God bless you and your family! 
 
In Jesus name, our Lord and Savior, 
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